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Ben Botros, Project Manager
Product Safety and Compliance Department 

Letter of Authorization 
 

HEG-18-U020       
November 7, 2018 

 
 
BTL Inc. 
No.3 Jinshagang 1st Road,  
Shixia, Dalang Town 
Dong Guan, China 
 
 
 Type Filing: Original Certification for Digital Wireless Stereo Headphones,  
 Model:   RP-HD610N  
 FCC ID: ACJ-RP-HD610N 

 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please be advised we authorize Ms. Mandy Wang of BTL Inc., No .3 Jinshagang 1st Road, Shixia, 
Dalang, Dong Guan, China to act on our behalf, for a period of 90 days from the date of this letter and 
for this single application, submitted to the Federal Communication Commission for equipment 
authorization in connection with the FCC ID listed above. 
 
Any and all acts carried out by Ms. Mandy Wang on behalf of Panasonic Corporation of North 
America, within the scope of the powers granted herein, shall have the same effect as acts of our own. 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to 
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862. Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 
1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 
 
The application for the subject equipment has not been submitted to another TCB for certification. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
Authorized by,  
 
 
Ben Botros 
Project Manager  
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Product Safety and Compliance Department 


